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15 December 1969

Mr. Allen Scher 
Wein Products Inc.
115 West 25th Street 
Los Angeles, California

Lear Mr. Schors

On November 17, 1969 I returned the 
WP-1GOQ flash meter, which I purchased in March of 
this year, for repairs. This I did at your suggestion.
I have not heard a word from you or the company since 
the meter was sent off. I would like to know whether 
Wein Products is prepared to put the meter into reliable 
operating condition fox my needs as outlined in my letter 
of October 4, 1969, or if unable to do so to refund my 
money.

I would appreciate an answer.

Yours truly,-


